STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY ano MINERALS DEPARTMENT
OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

June 28, 1985

TONEY ANAYA
GOVERNOR

.}4
Mr. David Ringer |

Ringer, Clapp & Clark
P. 0. Box 737
Florence, Mississippi 39073-0737

Re: §7,500 One-Well Plugging Bond

~1650' FNL and 2310'
T-11-N, R-8

FEL of Sec.
-W, Cibola County
121435

36,

Dear Mr. Ringer:

50 YEARS

1935 - 1985

POST OFFICE BOX 2088
STATE LAND OFFICE BLILDING
SANTA FE. NEW MEXICO 87501

505) 827-5800

I am in receipt of your letter of June 24th requesting the
status of the above-referenced one-well plugging bond. I
have checked out files and can find no bond for Topaz
Southwest Inc. on file. I did find some correspondence
regarding this bond which I am enclosing for your
information. Apparently this bond was never returned to

this office.

If I can be further assistance, please advise.

Sincerely,

DIANE RICHARDSON
Administrator
Property Management Bureau



